
Complimentary subscription to Nikkei Asia

Dear students of Tokyo University of Foreign Studies:

We are pleased to offer a complimentary digital subscription to Nikkei Asia from November

2021 to May 2022. Nikkei Asia brings you news and insights on the region's most influential

companies, plus comprehensive coverage of politics, the economy, markets and trends -- all

from a uniquely Asian perspective.

This special offer for students is brought to you by Nikkei Inc., the publisher of the Nikkei Asia,

and multiple sponsors aiming to encourage students to look abroad and understand the global

economic climate.

The complimentary subscription is provided to the first 500 applicants, so please sign up early.

We hope you enjoy reading the Nikkei Asia.

Start your subscription now:
*Please use your university email address to sign up

For any inquiries, please contact Nikkei Inc. at  nar-corporate-sales_tokyo@nex.nikkei.co.jp

*Regardless of the timing of application, your subscription ends 

May 2022 

*Your subscription will not automatically continue unless you 

sign up for a paid subscription plan

*During the program, we will send scholarship email related to 

this program to registered students. Those who subscribe will 

always receive the email. 

(1~2 emails per month)

Note

*This offer is brought to you by the following sponsors: 


